
Holiday Nights 
in Greenfield Village
Helpful Tips and Accessibility Information

®

Tips
     Warm clothing and footwear are recommended, as you will be outside most of the evening.

     The Holiday Nights program takes place after sunset.  The street lamps of Greenfield Village will be    

       lit, but do take care and watch your step.

     Please note that the Donald F. Kosch Village Playground will not be open during this event.

For guests with mobility limitations, there is a drop-off and pickup area in front of the Greenfield 

Village ticket building. 

Wheelchairs and Motorized Scooters

Wagons, Strollers and Segways
You are welcome to bring your own wagons and strollers.  However, they will not be available to rent for 

this event.  Segway scooters are permitted for use only by guests with mobility limitations and must  
be brought by the guest.  

Please be aware that Holiday Nights in Greenfield Village includes the following:

     Dark environments with areas of uneven terrain.  Please bring a flashlight if you feel it will assist you  

       in navigating the event.

     Crowds

     Wood smoke and open flame

     Fireworks

     A possibility of ice and/or snow on walkways

 

QUESTIONS?
For more information or 
to purchase tickets or a 
membership, please call 
The Henry Ford Contact 
Center

PHONE:
313.982.6001

EMAIL: 
info@thehenryford.org

ADDRESS:
20900 Oakwood Blvd.,
Dearborn, MI 48124

®

A limited number of complimentary wheelchairs are available at the Greenfield Village ticket 
building for this event. Guests are asked to speak with a staff member in the Guest Service 
Office of the Greenfield Village ticket building to complete a rental agreement form. You are 
welcome to bring your own motorized scooter.  However, because of space and safety issues, 
scooters are not available to rent for this event.


